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28 March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

Parent Pay – Dinner Money 

 

Parent Pay is being used very successfully to pay for school dinners. I am sure you will agree 

that it is a very clear system and much more user-friendly than the previous system. 

 

It is important to note that we are no longer sending out a ‘warning’ letter from the kitchen 

if your child’s account is getting low. It is your responsibility to keep track of your balance 

and ensure that there is enough money to pay for the meals that are ordered.  

 

It is really pleasing to see that 94% of parents have now created a Parent Pay account. There 

are only 19 pupils who still require a Parent Pay account. If you are the parent of one of those 

19 children then please get set up with Parent Pay as soon as possible. You will need a Parent 

Pay account even if your child does not have school dinners. It is the only way to pay for trips 

and visits or to book places at school events. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 
Head Teacher 
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